Honpa Hongwanji Hawaii Betsuin
1727 Pali Highway, Honolulu, HI, 96813 Phone 536-7044 Fax 536-0919

June 1, 2019
Dear Hawaii Betsuin Ohana and Friends,

As we celebrate the Obon season, we take this time to remember
and thank our late loved ones. Last year, we introduced the
“Obon Memorial Ribbon™ and will continue it again, with some
innovations.

Again, ribbons can be pre-ordered, using the order form below.
The suggested donation is $20 per ribbon.

Pre-ordered ribbons take a few days to print, so please turn in your completed order form(s) early.
Checks may be payable to HHHB. For more information, please contact the temple office at 536-7044.

Personalized, do-it-yourself “Obon Memorial Ribbons” will also be offered at the Choba table and in
the main Hondo during the Bon Dance; and during Bon Mairi services. These customized ribbons with
your own message(s) will also be hung in front of the altar through Bon Mairi (August 5).

In Gassho,

Rev. Toyokazu Hagio, Chief Minister

2019 OBON MEMORIAL RIBBON Order Form

Please PRINT clearly.

Mail order form(s) and suggested $20.00 donation for each ribbon to Honpa Hongwanji Hawaii Betsuin.
Please follow the character limits below. If you go over the limit, it will result in either a portion of the name being
cut off or the name being printed very small. Your kokua is greatly appreciated! Thank you!

In Memory of
First Name(s) (Please limit to 15 characters):

Last Name(s) (Please limit to 15 characters):

Donated by (Please limit to 30 characters)

Contact Name Contact Phone

Address




